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Addendum #2 
RFP# 22-24, Project Management Services 

May 3, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFP #22-24, Project Management Services. 
 
Question 1:  Would the City consider a due date extension? 
Answer to Question 1:  The due date has been extended until 10:00AM, Local Time, 
Thursday, May 23, 2024.  
 
Question 2:  How many firms does the City anticipate awarding under this contract? 
Answer to Question 2:  It is unknown how many firms will be awarded under this contract.  
Reference INSTRUCTIONS, i16 RESERVATIONS, page 4 of the solicitation. 
 
 
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


